
 

 

  

National Infrastructure Planning  
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2 The Square Bristol 
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Contact: 

 

Felicity Wimbush  

 

T:  

E: @weightmans.com  

Office: Liverpool 

 

Our ref: W22559/2540 

  Your ref:     

  

 Date: 21 December 2023 

 

By email to: gateburtonsolar@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

 

Dear Sirs  

  

GATE BURTON ENERGY PARK DCO  

OUR CLIENT: NORTHERN POWERGRID (YORKSHIRE) PLC  

 

We write on behalf of our client, Northern Powergrid (Yorkshire) Plc (‘NPG’) who objected to 

the above-mentioned Order. Our client has now reached agreement with the Applicant in 

respect of an Asset Protection Agreement and protective provisions to be inserted into the 

DCO. NPG therefore withdraws their objection to the Order. Please treat this letter as formal 

notice of the objection being withdrawn. 

 

Please kindly confirm receipt of this letter upon delivery. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

Weightmans LLP 
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